
Dementia-friendly Alton on the move 
Staff, volunteers and members are very 

excited to announce that we will 
become ‘custodians’ of the iconic 

Assembly Rooms, in the ‘heart of Alton’ 
from January 2024.  After some initial 
refurbishment from Jan-Mar, whilst the 
venue remains open, all DFA sessions 
will relocate by April 2024.  Pop along 

to the Yuletide Festival at the Assembly 
Rooms on November 24th from 3-7pm, 
to find out more about the move and 
how you can get involved in shaping 

future use of this amazing venue.  
(Thanks to Pam Jones (Pellart) for use of artwork)        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

Huge thanks for recent donations   
Thanks to Paul Starr who donated funds in 
memory of his late brother John, which will 
be used for printing a special gift book .   
Thanks also to St Lawrence Chapter 2016 
Masonic Centre for donation of £250.00 to 
‘assist in our valuable contribution to  
the local Community.’             
  Pleased to be Charity Partners of   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Funds donated in Loving Memory  

 Our thanks and best wishes are 
sent to Anne at this difficult time. 
The cheeky ‘giggle’ of your lovely 
mother Helena is missed by us all. 
Picture chosen by Anne shows her 
mum with the ‘love of her life’ Jeff.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To volunteer with US at the Lottery 
funded Alton Meeting Centre   

Scan QR code below or drop in anytime 
At any of  Event below  
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